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In connection with this renewal application, it is noted that the Commission’s records still 
reflect the licensee of Station WE2XQM as DRS Surveillance Support Systems, Inc., 
although there remains on file with the Commission an application (“Transfer 
Application”) pending under File No. 0002-EX-AU-2009 seeking Commission consent to 
(i) the pro forma assignment of Station WE2XQM from DRS Surveillance Support 
Systems, Inc. to Laurel Technologies Partnership; and (ii) the transfer of control of 
Laurel Technologies Partnership, DRS Surveillance Support Systems, Inc. and Station 
WE2XQM.

Accordingly, because the license is still listed in the ELS as licensed to DRS Surveillance 
Support Systems, Inc., the renewal has been filed under that company name, and under 
that company’s FRN (0006867923).  Upon Commission grant of the Transfer 
Application, the Station WE2XQM license will be properly listed in the ELS as 
authorized to Laurel Technologies Partnership (FRN 0018379230).


